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The 2018 series provided another outstanding variety of topics and definitely 
provided challenges from the facing of our mortality to mistakes and from local 
history to music and the heavens above.  The diversity of topics is superb and it 
is great to see so much support for each series. 
 
Sincere thanks once again to a wonderful committee who keep our Group ticking 
along seamlessly.  Everyone has a role to play and Michael and I want to 
sincerely thank each and every committee member who has supported us in our 
terms as Co-Chairpersons.   
 
Michael and I are now stepping aside from our position. We have enjoyed 
working as a ‘pair’.   Thank you to all the members of U3A Invercargill for making 
our Group as successful as it is.  The camaraderie, friendships and knowledge 
learned can never be underestimated. 
 
Sincere thanks from the both of us. 
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